
Permission slips are due! 
Don’t forget about the 2019 Discovering Your Best Self Youth Conference and make sure your 
child’s permission slip is returned to the school this week!  As most of JAWS is going, many of your 
child’s classes will be modified if you choose not to consent to their attendance.  Multiple 
community agencies are working in collaboration to bring our youth a day of learning that will 
feature two keynote speakers, as well as morning and afternoon breakout sessions for your child to 
explore topics surrounding wellness and mental health for youth.  A letter has been sent home with 
a permission slip and more details see http://www.jawilliamsschool.ca/download/155403. And the 
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Important Dates 

Feb  18 - Provincial 
Family Day (no 
classes) 

Feb 22 - Wellness 
Conference  

Feb 26 - School 
Council and PAC 
meeting - 6:30pm 

Feb 27 - Community 
Engagement 
Session at JAWS 

March 5 - Canadian 
Forces visit  

March 6 - Parent 
Teacher Interviews - 
4:30pm-7:30pm

JAWS Bits ’N’ Bites 
February 19-22, 2019.

PAC Corner 
 Join our JAWS Parents’ Advisory Council Tuesday February 26 at 6:30pm to find out how you can help 

support student success!  And don’t forget to have your voice heard for our school division’s direction by 
attending the NLPS Community Engagement Session on Wednesday February 27 6pm in the flex space. 
JAWS PAC needs volunteers! Earn $50 toward school fees by working a BINGO!  May 16, and June 8!  

Contact Bonnie @  780 404 5454 for details! 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.jawilliamsschool.ca%2Fdownload%2F155403%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2HR2w24HyajRwwQOHdYbcl7dd_yHV5cDek-JZWvDML7T94vqi7qoRXiAg&h=AT0xIoBViOyvyN1sDtZViPGjOFs5ax_zoMW67-4MT-fGesvhEl9pk93rT7Q2u2AiigGMapkRczYDu8aZqDhyjPQMb346ienBzooAsY_WH621uB-Cb9SCH_v4JrDwCMWNeMJr2YA4svFh78vV9H3cmP0ffW0DFt0GVmiTCxCKApiwKyPVoxLjsmGbxrSwT0_AnmsLyM1u8ChmLDb7FZEbG8K0Qqac59mGOI5VuXJ2vMT1AWacssvLwilGFYWamXxTOWuFk1Ep0_bbNGoQcOfpmc080vVZJZZslEUR5YILG2HjmnURv4WKy7gX66PupUmRLVKqvBYV5AVhgAYqEuratGNdzHJ71I0mlrhQiJNI0tDshuXXBWCJHFG4KusPuUEgBhlWA-fneg8RI8ArSd2ALWckIT_73Krak066q23QxTcrb5bySWJJo3r-1kaJHq2FGBTi4PBOhGK6TInsGiLY-S_YF1V6u-8pKbSKkOwA-udJZ2yGFLrALw45hRuTSI9lmbt7MYqZCSQF7QmMv07n-O_ItuFYkJLn7XthQci1HCj4hkjYz4bppa_4HusqPeHLK0nJhBSI9Hhp7c0lFHcsJEDRsSv3eX4wrLuoj7FBl3FcthR9gRPqDuTLUTPEq8sl4tCc0NI

